From: Ronny Lott

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 10:54 AM

To: Shelton Vance; Cynthia Parker

Subject: FW: City of Madison Budget Public Hearing

From: SCrandall@MadisonTheCity.com <SCrandall@MadisonTheCity.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 10:47 AM

To: Ronny Lott <Ronny.Lott@madison-co.com>

Cc: Mayor@MadisonTheCity.com

Subject: City of Madison Budget Public Hearing

Ronny,

Hope you are doing well. As required, | wanted to let you know that we will hold our Fiscal Year 2020
budget public hearing Tuesday, September 3, 2019 at 6:00.

Thank you,
Susan

Susan B. Crandall, City Clerk
Director of Finance & Administration
City of Madison

Post Office Box 40

Madison, Mississippi 39130-0040
601-856-7116

601-856-8786 (fax)

City Hall
1004 Madison Avenue
Madison, Mississippi 39110



